
From The Headteachers  

Easter Preparations 

This week saw two important events take place in the school’s 

Easter preparations.  On Wednesday we had our annual Easter 

Bonnet Parade for the Infant children. On Thursday we had a 

moving re-enactment of Jesus’ last days in The Way of The 

Cross performed by Years 3, 4 & 5. We thank you all for your 

excellent attendance and continued support for everything the 

school does for the benefit of the children. 

 

NSPCC 

The NSPCC have passed on their gratitude to all children,  

families and friends for supporting their Stay Safe  

programme these past few weeks. The Crazy Hair/Pyjama  

sponsored event was a great success and was enjoyed by all.  

The grand total raised was £3498.58.  It is an incredible re-

sponse and the NSPCC were very impressed and proud of the  

children's involvement and participation not only on the day, 

but with the assemblies and workshop sessions. 
 

 We wish you all an enjoyable Easter holiday and look  

forward to seeing the children in their summer uniform  

when they return to school on Tuesday 25th April.  

 

 

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 31st March 2017 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Mon 10th April—
Thurs 13th April 

9am—2.30pm Year 6 Booster  
Classes 

Tues 18th April—
Fri 21st April 

9.15am—2.30pm Mr Brady’s Easter  
Holiday Sports Camp 

Mon 24th April INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED STAFF 
ONLY 

Tues 25th April ALL CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 
& NURSERY 

Thurs 27th April  9am Year 6 PGL Parents Meeting—
Upper Hall 

7.30pm—8.30pm MIDAS Social  
Evening  

Fri 28th April School Council Trip to City Hall 

MIDAS & Alumni Social Evening 

On Thursday 27th April at 7.30pm we are hosting a social evening to thank parents who 

have contributed over the years to our MIDAS fund.  We will be taking the opportunity 

on this evening to promote our upcoming alumni platform for past pupils and families.   

If you would like to attend and hear more about our MIDAS fund and our new Alumni 

Association please follow the link below to RSVP. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/alumevent 

Tuesday 2nd May 9am 

Year 5 Parents Bosco Meeting—Upper Hall.  Please ensure you attend this meeting to 

receive all the necessary information regarding your child’s trip to St John Bosco Camp in 

June. 

Summer Uniform 

Children return to school for the summer term wearing their summer uniform.  The 

school will be open next Monday 10th April—Wednesday 12th April between 10am and 

12 noon to collect orders.  Please check online for summer uniform details. 

Constable & Toop 

Representatives from Constable & Toop Funeral Directors presented the chil-

dren with a ‘tiny noticeable things’ certificate in recognition of their courtesy 

and manners shown during funeral processions when they pass Lambeth Road. 

Nursery Funding  

For information on Government childcare initiatives please following the link 

below: 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Nursery AM Daniel Kelleher 

Nursery PM Oscar Smyth 

Class 1 Vernella Vouidibio Roberts 

Class 2 Fernanda Domingos Morgenstern  

Class 3 Leo Fahey 

Class 4 Leoandro Sousa 

Class 5 Nicholas Taylor 

Class 6 Prielle Koudou 

Class 7 Oskar Fauvrelle 

Class 8 Molly Lehane  

Class 9 Esther Campbell 

Class 10 Mathias Montoro 

Class 11 Amelia London 

Class 12 Romeo Tesei 

Class 13 Ruby Campbell 

Class 14 Max Reynolds 

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

After School Care Club 

The After School Club is extremely 
popular.  Therefore we are unable 
to take additional children in the  
foreseeable future unless in an  

extreme emergency. 

Please call the school office if you 
have any queries about After 

School Care. 
After School Care Club Contact  

Numbers:  07908 905024 or 
07727658527 

General Reminders 
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 % Class  

Class 2 99.7 

Class 5 99.3 

Class 10 99.3 

Class 6 98.6 

Class 8 97.9 

Class 12 97.7 

Class 7 97.3 

Class 11 97.0 

Class 4 96.6 

Class 14 96.0 

Class 3 95.6 

Class N 94.8 

Class 1 94.6 

Class 9 93.6 

Class 13 92.8 

Congratulations to Class 2 on their excellent 

attendance. 

Parents’ Association 

School Journeys 
 

We still have some outstanding  
balances for the residential trips  
taking place in the Summer Term. 
The full balance should now be paid and 
your account up-to-date.  Please check your 
Parentpay and ensure all outstanding  
balances are paid. 

Dates for your Diary 

3.10pm Friday 5th May 
Ice Lolly Day—School Playgrounds 

 
1.30pm Friday 26th May 

Cake Sale 
 

7pm Friday 9th June  
Bingo Night 

 
3.10pm Friday 30th June  

Ice Lolly Sale 
 

Friday 14th July 
3.10pm Ice Lolly Sale 

 
6pm Summer Disco  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All proceeds from Film Day next  
Friday 7th April will be donated to 

Corpus Christi Church Parish Funding. 

£30,000 

 

£20,800 

raised 

to date, 

thank 

you. 

Mr Brady’s Easter Sports Camp 

Tues 18th April—Friday 21st April 

9.15am—2.30pm at Corpus Christi 

School. Reception to Year 6 children 

£20.00 per day.  Booking forms  

available from the school office or on 

the school’s website. 

Corpus Christi Parish is 

opening a Cub Scout 

Pack for the 1st Brixton 

Scout Group on  

Thursday 20th April 2017, to be held in the 

Church Hall from 6.15 to 7.45pm.  

If you are interested in your child being 

part of this please contact Wendy  

Hutcheson, the person in charge of 

Scouting in Lambeth, via email at  

dclambethscouts@gmail.com 

Little Legs 

A parent has requested, if possible, a swap 

from Wednesday Little Legs to Tuesday 

Little Legs.  If you are able to swap in the 

Summer Term please contact Mrs Tatton 

in the School Office.  Thank you. 

 

Full Time Nursery Places Available 

We have several afternoon places  

available if you would like your child to 

attend all day in our Nursery.  Please 

contact Ms Ruiz in the School Office for 

more information. 

African Caribbean Leukaemia Trust  

This Sunday 9th April Mrs Channer,  

Reception Class 2, will be running a 5k as a part 

of Team BODYBLITZ to help raise much needed 

funds for the African Caribbean Leukaemia Trust 

(ACLT). Please support this worthy cause by  

donating via the link: 

http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/team/

TeamBodyBlitz 

It is not too late to donate and all  

contributions will be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you. Mrs Channer. 

Mini Micro scooter in pink, free to a 

good home.  

Email michael.donnelly@gmail.com 

for more details 

Dance Performance 

Three Corpus Christi children will be dancing 

in the South London Dance Studios  

Production of Inside Out/Coraline this  

Saturday.  Performances at 2:30pm and 7pm.   

Please come along for a family treat.   

The performance is suitable for ages 6yrs +. 

Tickets £12 for adults £8 for children on sale 

 at Langley Park Theatre Centre, Langley Park  

School for Boys South Eden Park Road,  

Beckenham BR3 3BP. 
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